
 
 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

        

  

  

  

   

   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residents Council & 
Food Committee 

Meetings 
 

The next Residents Council 
Meeting date will need to be 

changed it will now take place 
on Tuesday September 10th  at 
1:00pm in the Activity Room. 

Food Committee will take 
place following the Residents 

Council Meeting.  
 

LOST & FOUND CART 
Will be in the Gathering Place on the 

first floor on…. 
 

Sept. 7th  
11:30AM – 3:30PM 

September’s 
Entertainment 

 

Rusty Notes – Sept. 3rd 
Grumpy Grandpas – Sept. 9th  

Accordion w/ Elsie – Sept. 10th 
Elks Klown Band – Sept. 11th 

Hymns w/ Richard – Sept. 13th & 27th  
Richard V – Sept. 13th 

Road Worn Chaps – Sept. 17th 
Lorrina – Sept. 17th 

3’s a Crowd – Sept. 18th  
Ted Hamill – Sept. 20th 

Piano w/ Tara – Sept. 22nd 
 
 

HOMEgrown  
Southbridge Pinewood 

Our Vision: Bridging lives together with meaning and purpose. 

Our Mission: To provide quality care and services through innovation and 

excellence. 

Homegrown newsletter was designed to inform residents, family, friends, and staff of home 
news, updates and fun facts. To submit information or ideas please contact Cliff Shawanamash 

(Recreation manager) at 577-1127 Ext. 228 or email at 
cliff.shawanamash@southbridgecare.com 

 
 

September’s Outings 
Signup sheets for the outings and Special meals are located 

on the Recreation Office door. Residents can sign up for 
one outing a month and sign up on the cancellation list for 

other outings. 
 

Outings and Special Meals 
Outings 

Sept 11th – Supper at Montana’s 
Sept. 14th – Movie Matinee at Silver City 

Sept 16th – Bowling at Mario’s Bowl 
Sept. 28th – Shopping at Walmart 

Hummingbird Outing to Bay Village Coffee Shop September 
25th  

 

We will be having 2 take-out meals: 
Sept. 6th – McDonalds Breakfast 
Sept. 18 – Lunch from Nipper’s 

Sept. 25th – Dairy Queen Blizzards 
 
 

“Autumn leaves don't fall, they fly. They take their time and wander on this their only 
chance to soar.” 

News In the Home 
Thank you to everyone who donated toward 

our yard sale. It was a small yard sale this 

year, but we still did very well.  

 

Hair Salon 
Are you looking to get your hair cut or 

styled, you can sign up for an appointment 

on the 2nd floor right across from the Physio 

Department or call extension 233. 

Scan with your 
device & find us 

on Facebook. 

Ronald P   

1937 - 2024  

 

Shirley B 

1932 – 2024 

“As you were you will always 
be, treasured forever in our 

memory.” 

 

mailto:cliff.shawanamash@southbridgecare.ca


 
 

The Tuck Cart will be open on 
the first floor across from the 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

RESIDENTS BILL OF RIGHTS 

 
14. Every Resident has the right to manage their own financial 

affairs unless the resident lacks the legal capacity to do so. 

15. Every resident has the right to exercise the rights of a citizen.  

September’s 
Birthdays 

 

 

Rudy P. – September 4th 

Sandra D. – September 6th 

Ashley H. – September 10th 

Ivan R. – September 11th 

Elaine D – September 14th  

Marilyn M. – September 20th 

Marion M. – September 23rd 

Vi T. – September 30th 

Peter C. – September 30th  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Southbridge Pinewood acknowledges that Thunder Bay is built on the traditional territory of the Anishinabek, 
which includes the Ojibwa of Fort William First Nation, signatory to the Robinson-Superior Treaty of 1850. We 

also acknowledge the contributions of the Métis peoples. 

Family Council  
The next Family Council meeting is 

scheduled for September 19th at 3:00PM in 

the Harvest Room. 

 

We are still looking for volunteers to be 

members of our Family Council, if you’re 

interested, please contact Zoey at ext. 247 

 

Resident Council 
Fundraiser 

 
We still have cards 

available in the Find the 
Joker. 

 
We will be starting the 

50/50 draw for the month 
of September. You can 

purchase your tickets from 
the Rec Department or on 
Tuesdays at Reta’s Country 
Store or on Popcorn Fridays 

from Dorothy. 
 
 
 

Dorothy Martell was our 
winner of the guess the 

number of Jellybean 
contest with a guess of 

354. The actual number of 
Jellybeans was 409. 

Congratulations Dorothy. 
 
 
 
 
 

September we will be 
having a Slice of Pizza Sale 
on the 24th from 12-3:30 

 
 

Silver Spoons 

The Silver Spoons Couples 

Club will be held on  

September10th at 

4:45PM 

Friends & Family Dinner 

The Family and Friends 

Dinner will be held on 

September 17th at 4:45 

Silver Spoons is a meal programs 

for all the couples in Pinewood 

and will be held monthly, and 

Family & Friends is another meal 

program with the meals being 

prepared by our Kitchen 

Manager, Kyle and our Cook 

Thomas.  

Sign up at the Rec Office. 

Spiritual Services 

 
Roman Catholic Service 

(Every Tuesday at 10:30AM) 
Salvation Army Service 

(Second Sunday of the month at 10:00AM) 
Lutheran Church Service 

(Last Thursday of the Month at 2:30PM) 
Christian Reform Church Service 

(Last Sunday of the month at 2:30PM) 
Bible Study with Rianna 
(Sept. 27th at 10:00AM) 

Every Sunday morning, Sunday TV Mass and 
Hymn Sing is put on the RHA’s TVs. 

Photo Corner 

Volunteer/Student News 

We are so sad to announce that our longtime 
volunteer Margaret Hurst has decided to retire 

from volunteering with us. We are sad to see her 
go, she was a volunteer for over 18 years and 

has helped with so many outings and programs 
over the years. We wish you all the best! 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR MANY YEARS OF 

SERVICE!!! 

Resident Council News 
The Resident Council is actively looking for 
a Vice President. If you would like to help 

make positive changes in the home. 
Please come see Cliff the Recreation 

Manager/Resident Council Assistant or 
attend our next meeting in September. 


